
 

City of Omaha 

Street Permit Instructions 

 

Please contact Mike Gaughen with the City of Omaha via email or phone providing the 

address where you want to place the container along with your contact information.  

Due to Covid the city will process a permit application for you over the phone. You will 

need to pay for the permit over the phone with either a credit card or debit card. Once 

processed and paid for the city will email you a copy of your street permit. Please forward a 

copy of the permit to us at driver@podsomaha.com Maximum time for a permit in the City of 

Omaha is 30 days.  

• Email: mike.gaughen@cityofomaha.org Parking & Mobility Division 

• Phone: 402-444-4978 

• Fax 402-444-5248 

• Hours of operation 8 to 4:30 PM, no weekends 

 

 

When Mike is “out of office” for urgent street obstructions, please contact Brandon Patocka 

Email: brandon.patocka@cityofomaha.org 
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Street permit Obstruction Acknowledgement 

 

Please sign and email Street permit acknowledgement with street permit in subject line.  

Email: driver@podsomaha.com 

 

Street Obstruction Acknowledgement  

As a customer of Portable Storage of Nebraska, LLC, DBA PODS, I understand that if I have 

requested a street placement or intend to block a city sidewalk, then I have obtained the 

appropriate Street Obstruction Permit from the City of Omaha. 

I also agree and understand that if I have not obtained the appropriate permit, I will be 

responsible for any financial damages Portable Storage of Nebraska, LLC, DBA PODS incurs in 

the form of towing fees, fines from the City of Omaha, or any other damages associated with 

not obtaining such permit. 

 

Customer Signature     Date 

 

Printed Name 
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